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ILWU Statement on the confirmation of Judge Ketanji 

Brown Jackson to the Supreme Court 
 
The International Longshore & Warehouse Union (ILWU) joins with millions of Americans to 
celebrate the confirmation of Judge Ketanji Brown Jackson to the U.S. Supreme Court. She will 
become the first African-American woman Supreme Court Justice in U.S. history. 
 
“The historic confirmation of Judge Ketanji Brown Jackson to the Supreme Court is an important 
milestone and a proud moment for our entire country,” said ILWU International President Willie 
Adams. “Her breadth of legal experience makes her one of the most qualified candidates ever to 
be nominated to the Court. Congratulations to Judge Jackson on this extraordinary achievement.” 


